
TigerTalkhe

Being an Orientation Leader this summer 
was full of surprises. From late night chats 
with random members on my team, to the 
first time I had a genuine interaction with 
a student, I would not trade this summer 
for the world.  FOAP planted the seeds to 
succeed as a student leader and really as a 
person. I know this all probably sounds very 
cliche, but I promise FOAP is everything 
and then some.

Aiden Craver, Orientation Leader

Choosing to spend my summer in grey was 
the perfect way to jumpstart my AMB ca-
reer. I loved every second of being a
Parent Orientation Leader. Not only do I 
have wonderful memories to cherish, I also 
have work experiences under my belt. 
Often times dealing with parents is 
depicted as being horrid; however, when 
you are dealing with LSU tiger parents 
nothing can go wrong. Helping parents 
allow their tiger to grow, mature, and use 
resources on campus was the highlight of 
my summer.

Jasmine Bellard, Parent Orientation Leader

This summer, I had the privilege to study 
abroad in Germany. Over the course of six 
weeks, I made some amazing friends, visited 
nine gorgeous cities, and was able to com-
pletely immerse myself in the culture that I 
was studying. It sounds so cliche to say, but 
this experience was truly life changing. It 
was the best summer of my life- in spite of 
the amount of schoolwork I actually had to 
do. 
Seriously, anyone whom it thinking about 
studying abroad should do it, it is a decision 
you will never regret.

Jen Vuillemot



Connor’s Corner 
	 Hello LSU Ambassadors! I hope  
each and every one of you had a 
wonderful summer break! I know I sure 
did. The Orientation Leaders and the 
Office of Orientation kept me busy this 
summer, but 
it was definitely one of the most exciting 
and rewarding summers of my life.
	 GA update #1: Unfortunately, I 
have class from 4:30 to 7:30 PM on Wednesdays this semester. It is a research and methods 
class, so I get to learn all about those fun things! This means I won’t be able to make it to 
every General Meeting this semester (cue sad noises and hysterical crying...NOW!) My of-
fice hours are posted on Moodle, and you all are welcome to stop by any time to chat, catch 
up, or grab some candy out of my new candy jar (a birthday present from Kelli). I’ll still be 
seeing you all at Buddy Walk and other AMB events, so don’t worry!
	 GA update #2: I’ve decided to start calling the students I work with “potatoes” (that 
means you all are now potatoes). The reason for this new nickname is because potatoes 
can sometimes be spicy and sometimes be sweet. However, the real reason I now call you 
all potatoes is because each and every one of you has potential, just like a good ole potato. 
You can be anything you want to be, kind of like how a potato can be a pile of French fries, 
a bowl of mashed potatoes, etc. So, remember your potential as you begin this semester. It 
may be rough getting back into the swing of things, but remember you are all so capable 
and so wonderful and will rock this semester! 
Welcome back to campus, welcome back to class, and welcome back to General Meetings! 
 
Thanks!
 
Connor James

Take Note:Upcoming Dates:
August 31st
	 Table Sits
	 Membership Apps Due @ 4:30
September 2nd
	 Table Sits
	 Membership Training 1
September 6th
	 Info Meeting
	 Table Sits
September 7th 
	 Info Meeting
	 Table Sits
September 8th 
	 Info Meeting
	 Table Sits 
	 Address Updates Due


